
 

Port City Men’s Bowling Club 

February Newsletter- 11th February 2016 

It’s great to see participation rates are holding up very well, despite 
a number of washed out days 

Congratulations to the winners of the club fours championship 2016, 
the team skipped by Danny Barrett 

As I write this, the club triples championship 2016 is about to start. 
Good luck to all teams. 

Entries are open for the minor singles championship. 

Australia day saw the next edition in the series, Australia V Rest of 
the World, which was won by ROTW. 

The inaugural out of the hat pairs on the first Thursday in February 
was a great success with 58 bowlers participating. We will continue 
to do this in the coming months. 

The Monday open singles will again be held on 29th February. This 
will be the last one for a while, over the pennant season. 

In house pennant trial this Saturday 13th February, with the last trial 
on Tuesday 23rd, which will include a BBQ for all grades. 

Geoff Mitchell and Bryce Stewart have kindly offered their services 
for pennant coaching on Tuesday afternoons after ladies bowls. 

The new season of Corporate Jack Attack starts on Friday 19th and 
runs for 5 weeks. 



I believe consideration is being given to upgrade the half green to a 
competition standard 3 rink green, which will allow Port City to hold 
stand alone events such as state pennant finals etc.  

 

If any members would like to contribute to your monthly newsletter, 
you can email me at colh1941@gmail.com  

 

Healthy tip: Take your heart for a walk every day. 

 

Cheers 

Colin Halls 
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